

FOUNDERS
GAYLE M. CRATTY
THOMAS A. CRATTY
Chairman Emeritus

OFFICERS

LISA KUNSTADTER
Chairman

ELIZABETH M. BARNHARD, ESQ. Vice Chairman

GAIL M. DUDACK
Secretary

THOMAS J. SULLIVAN
Treasurer

PAUL D. RANIERI

Assistant Treasurer

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

JOSEPH E. GODFREY, III
GREGORY A. HOROWITZ, ESQ.
MARY KOWARICK
ELIZABETH L. MATHIEU, ESQ.
PATRICIA MEADOW
LI F. SHU
KERRY W. WALSH

ADVISORY BOARD

SUSAN CRUCY BURKHARDT THOMAS A. CRATTY HELENE HERMAN, MA, CMT, LCAT JOHN PELLITTERI, PH D., CMT MAUREEN TOMKIEL, M.A.T JAMES J. VENERUSO, ESQ.

STAFF

JOHN F. MAHONEY, MM, MA, NRMT, AMT, MT-BC, LCAT Director of Clinical Services

CATHY BROWN

Director of Administration & Development

May 25, 2007

Mr. Stephen Holden, President Rotary Club of White Plains PO Box 1712 White Plains, NY 10602

Dear Mr. Holden,

On behalf of the Board of Directors and all of us associated with Heartsong, I want to thank the White Plains Rotary Foundation for their gift of \$ 750. We cannot begin to express the deep gratitude for your support of our music and art therapy program for children with disabilities. The Rotary's gift will be used exclusively to support this program and its fundraising efforts.

Currently, we serve 224 children ages two through teenage in music and art therapy. We strive to improve their functioning levels and to make a lasting impression on their lives and on the lives of their families. We see these children make small steps each week, steps that would not be possible without your generosity. Many parents have reported that their children are more social, more vocal/verbal, and more confident since their involvement in Heartsong. Your contribution is allowing these children to gain access to a program that otherwise might go beyond their financial means.

I personally thank you for your support and for your vision in making a difference for Heartsong.

Sincerely,

Cathy Brown

Director of Administration and Development

